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Dr. Fumio Watanabe
Chair, BWA Subcommittee
Advanced Wireless Study Committee
Association of Radio Industries and Businesses (ARIB)

Dear Dr. Watanabe:

Thank you for your recent liaison statement (which we have numbered IEEE L802.16-
07/006) and for your previous message (IEEE L802.16-07/005).

The IEEE 802.16 Working Group enthusiastically welcomes your communication and
the news therein, as well as your interest in our activities and standards.

We are happy to accept your proposal to initiate a formal liaison relationship between our
groups. We welcome the appointment of Dr. Takashi Shono as your liaison representative
and appreciated his informative presentation (IEEE L802.16-07/010). In return, we have
appointed Mr. Michiharu Nakamura as the IEEE 802.16 WG’s Liaison Official to the
ARIB BWA Subcommittee.

We welcome your views on issues of common concern and look forward to a fruitful
collaboration.

Sincerely,

Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Takashi Shono, ARIB BWA Subcommittee Liaison to IEEE 802.16 WG
Michiharu Nakamura, IEEE 802.16 WG Liaison to ARIB BWA Subcommittee
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee
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